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HB 3086 is a critical issue.   If it were to pass, involving the Fish and Wildlife 

Commission,  the commission would be dominated by hunting and agricultural 

interests and would silence the voices of the majority of Orgoneans.    This would all 

be so wrong,   it is time for the Human Species to get back much closer to nature and 

to all that is natural if we are to save our State as well as our planet. 


